
 

 

 

 

Ref. No: FCP/2022 /NOTICE/0046                        DATE: 21/10/2021 
 

NOTICE 

 
It is hereby inform to all D. Pharm Passout students of FCP( Session 2020-21) 

who are holding books Issued by the Library in BOOK BANK SCHEME. They 

are required to return 2nd year books immediately. Please return your Book bank 
books on 28th & 29th October between 11am to 3pm and clear all the dues. 

Otherwise we will not be able to issue your Result card from the Institute.  

 
Note: Late submission will draw penalty as per the rules & regulation of the 

College.  

 
 

 

 
 

 

     
  

               PRINCIPAL, FCP 

 

Copy to:                                   

1. Principal’s Office, FCP 

2. All the Faculty Members 

3. College Website 

 


